
In The News… 

                                                

 
 

 
 

Parent/Carer Questionnaire  
We are very keen to have an update on your view of our school as we continue to work hard to ensure Sarum St 
Paul’s is outstanding in all areas. A questionnaire will be coming home with your child today, please could completed 
forms be returned by Friday 24th November. We are committed to working in partnership with you, your views will be 
collated and shared at the end of the term. Thank you for taking the time to complete this. 

 

Film Night 
To celebrate this term’s ‘Lights, Camera, Action’ topic we will be having a film night on Thursday 16th November from 
4.30-6pm. Pupils are invited to dress up in their best to attend the screening of Despicable Me 3! Tickets are 
available from the office for 50p and this includes a drink and snack. 

 

Children in Need 
We will once again be supporting this year’s Children in Need appeal. Merchandise will be available to buy every 
break time from Monday 13th: wristbands £1, key rings £1, headbands £2.50, pin badges £1. If your child would like 
to support the appeal we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 17th November (in exchange for £1) with a 
crazy hair competition. There will be a prize for the craziest hair on a boy, a girl and member of staff. 

 

Breakfast Club 
Please inform PH Sports that you intend to use their breakfast club before dropping your child off.  Some mornings 
there are lots more children than expected and this has an impact on staff required to run the club.  Here is a new 
online link for booking and payment: https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/ 
 

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal  
If you would like to donate a Christmas shoebox, please return to school by Thursday 16th November.  

 
 

FOSSP Noticeboard 
The wobbly noticeboard has now been fixed.  Thank you to Old English Builders in Downton who carried out the job 
quickly, tidily and free of charge!  Highly recommended. 

 

Gazebo Naming!  
Would you like your name on a plaque? Would you like to name the new gazebo? If you answered yes to both 
why not enter our competition? Put 50p in an envelope with your name and the name you think the new 
gazebo should be called, give this into the school office by Friday 8th December and a panel of staff will 
choose the winner. See poster for further details! 

 

Head Lice 
We have contacted our School Nurse and they have advised parents to look at the NHS Choices website 
which gives advice to parents on health including the treatment of head lice.  Type ‘head lice’ in to the search 
box.  There is advice and a video to watch.  Please check hair again this weekend as there have been cases 
reported in both Key Stage 1 and 2. The link to the website is: https://www.nhs.uk  We ask that all parents 
check and treat their children’s hair regularly so we can limit the number of outbreaks! Did you know you can 
get head lice treatment prescribed by the doctor? If over the counter treatment isn’t working contact your GP! 

 

Coffee Support Afternoon 
Do you need strategies to help deal with de-escalating behaviour? Debbie Newman (Family Link Worker) and 
Lynn Woodrow (Behaviour Support Services Assistant) will be running a coffee afternoon on Tuesday 14th 
November at 1.30pm in school. The afternoon will explore choices and consequences, reward systems, 
tantrums and refusals, calming down and distracting techniques. Speak to Mrs Cookson if you’d like to attend.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 

 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

KS1 Odeon cinema trip 20th Nov 

All Parent Questionnaire 2017 Return by 24th Nov 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Weavers, Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 Your countdown to the fair leaflet came home this week.  Please have a read, make a cracker and donate a 
raffle prize if you are able. 

 Please enter the ‘name the gazebo’ competition.  Entries are 50p and can be dropped into the office. 

 Fairy cakes on sale every Friday from the KS2 entrance – Year 4 next week. 

 Be in it to win it … new 100 Club members needed.  £11 for the chance to win a cash prize each month. 

 Second hand uniform – look in the mobile, pay in the office.  Donations always welcome. 

 Please donate any children’s or adult’s books in good condition for us to sell.  Many thanks. 
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